
 
                                                                                                                                                     

 

        March 8, 2023 

 

You’re Invited …  
 

 

Dear Grace Manor Families, 

 

You’re invited to join us for a Townhall Meeting via Zoom on Tuesday April 18, 2023 at 2:30pm. 

The purpose of this meeting is to give families an opportunity to see the faces of the Team at Grace 

Manor, as well as share some key messages and updates from the Grace Manor Leadership Team.  

 

We are inviting families to submit any questions or key issues they would like addressed to myself 

directly by Monday April 10, 2023. 

 

Please following the link below for the meeting: 

 

 
Join Zoom Meeting 
 

https://us05web.zoom.us/j/89346455156?pwd=aytuVURFQm9XSENBUVB5dFZ0OHJqQT09  

Meeting ID: 893 4645 5156  
Passcode: QS5XNJ  

HCH Zoom is inviting you to a scheduled Zoom meeting. 
 
Looking forward to seeing all of you!  

 

 

 

Justine Dudziak 

Administrator, Grace Manor  

905-463-7002 ext. 5255 

Justine.dudziak@hch.ca 

https://us05web.zoom.us/j/89346455156?pwd=aytuVURFQm9XSENBUVB5dFZ0OHJqQT09

